
If you are on the Language and Literature track and would like to apply for the Randy Robinson 
Memorial Scholarship award (we encourage you to!), please submit, as a single .pdf attachment: 
 

1. A statement of 300 - 500 words describing your study of Greek and Latin to date, your 
plans in regard to your study of these languages in the future, and your educational 
background and interests more generally. If you are a first-generation student and/or have 
financial need, please include that information also. 
 

2. A one-page cv including a list of Greek and Latin language courses you have taken, with 
grades received. 

 
To be eligible for this award in the spring 2025 competition round, you must have at least one 
semester of undergraduate study remaining ahead of you in AY 2025–26. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! Submissions are due to Associate Chair of Undergraduate 
Studies @ Jackie.Elliott@colorado.edu no later than Friday, January 31, 2025. 
 
Questions? Jackie.Elliott@colorado.edu  
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